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Welcome 
Last week we welcomed a new student to our school.  Huntah, who is in Year 3, has settled in well to 
routine at Rand and has enjoyed his first few days.  Welcome to both Huntah and his family to the 
Rand Public School community.  
 
School Photos 
A reminder school photos will be taken on Tuesday 10th November.  All students have received their 
photo order envelope. Please note: all photo envelopes are to be returned on or before 10th November. 
If you are ordering photos and paying with cash, please ensure the correct money is in the envelope as 
change will not be given. 
Students are to wear their full summer uniform. If your child is wearing hair ties/ribbons they are to be 
navy blue only. No costume jewellery is to be worn – plain studs or sleepers only for pierced ears. Your 
child may be asked to remove items that do not meet uniform requirements. 
 
Book Week 
Book week was a great success with students getting involved with all the activities on offer. A big thank 
you to students and families for the time and effort they put into preparing for the day along with a 
special thank you to Miss Merrilees for her creative ideas and fantastic organisation. You can catch all 
the fun via videos uploaded to Seesaw! Best dressed was awarded to Huntah and most creative was 
awarded to Isy 
 
Fruit and Veg Month 
As a follow up on our learning about different fruit and vegetables last term, students enjoyed a range 
of curious fruits as part of our Booknic. We were impressed by student’s willingness to try new things 
with grapefruit, blood orange, honeydew melon, mango, green apple and cherry tomatoes being some 
of the fruits on offer. Students had another chance to try some fabulous fruits following our Talk-and-
walk-a-thon. See the poster later in this newsletter for easy ideas on how you can incorporate fruit and 
vegetables into your child’s diet. 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
October  

Friday 30th  Day for Daniel 

November  

Wednesday 11th  Kindergarten 2021 Transition 9 – 11am 

Tuesday 10th  School Photos 

Friday 13th  NAIDOC Day 

Friday 20th  Life Education 

Wednesday 25th  Kindergarten 2021 Transition 9 – 1.30pm 
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Kindergarten 2021 Transition 
On Wednesday we had our first Kindergarten 2021 orientation with seven children attending. We had 
a great morning starting with a memory name game, listening to The Very Cranky Bear, doing craft 
activities followed by rotations in small groups. The current Year 2 students went up to Miss Merrilees 
class for the morning to prepare for the Primary class next year. 
 
Student Representative Council 
Day for Daniel 
A reminder that a Day for Daniel is being held tomorrow, Friday 30th of 
October. Students are asked to wear something red tomorrow in recognition 
of Day for Daniel. 
 
Icy Pole Sales 
A reminder the SRC are selling zooper dooper type icypoles every Thursday for 50c.  If your child wants 
an icy pole, they must bring their 50c on the day or you can pay for the term if that is easier. There will 
be no IOU’s if your child does not bring their money. 
 
Talk-and-Walk-a-thon 
On Tuesday 27th we hosted the Talk-and-Walk-a-
Thon in support of Mental Health Month. Students 
had the opportunity to stretch their legs and follow 
a marked course throughout the school whilst 
conversing with their peers. Students were 
encouraged at specified checkpoints to change 
both topics and who they were talking to. The aim 
of the event was to strengthen bonds and allow 
students to feel connected with the people they 
see on a daily basis. Some of the speaking 
prompts have been included in this newsletter and 

can be used outside 
of school to encourage students to start 
conversations with their peers and known 
adults. Encourage your child/ren to 
challenge their assumptions about social 
situations by having conversations with 
others involved.   
  
 
 

Class News  
K – 2 
In K/1/2 students brought in items for our very own Classroom Museum. Students were asked to bring 
an object from the past for the class to see. Students started sharing their objects this week with them 
explaining to the class what the object was, who it was used by and what it was used for. We had lots 
of amazing items come in from the past. Thank you to our students and parents for sharing these 
objects with us for our Classroom Museum. 

 
3 – 6  
Over the past two weeks, the primary students have 
been learning about volume and capacity during 
mathematics sessions. Students have enjoyed 
participating in the practical activities, particularly when 
they succeeded in a challenge to find the capacity of 
their own tote trays! Next week, students will be using 
their learnt skills in reality when measuring out 
ingredients for a secret recipe.   
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